22 August 2023
Dear Conservation Advisory Board,

We, the undersigned, are in full support of the Scenic Loop Property (155.7-acres) being

considered for Stage 2 of the Edwards Aquifer Protection Program. Located adjacent to the 453-acre
Scenic Canyon Natural Area, this property is a prime opportunity to expand conservation easements

in this, our most environmentally sensitive area. As you are aware, the current pressure of development
in the Northwest Corridor of Bexar County area continues to threaten the quality of Helotes Creek, and

ultimately the Edwards Aquifer.

We are most appreciative of your efforts.
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